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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Department of Health Professions

John W. Hasty 6606 West Broad Street, Fourth Floor v http://www.dhp.state.va.us/’
Director Richmond, Virginia 23230-1717 TEL (804) 662-9900
' FAX (804) 662-9943

TDD (804) 662-7197

January 17, 2002
Ms. Hope Whorley CER MAIL
141 Peach Court » (7106 4575 1294 3556 1012)

Bassett, Va. 24055
Dear Ms. Whorley:

On December 7, 2001, the Department of Health Professions wrote you a letter
notifying you that your bank returned your check dated October 25, 2001 for $45, to us.
That notice also stated that failure to make restitution and pay $70 for the dishonored
check could result in suspension of your certificate.

C | This letter is to formally notify you that the Department of Health Professions will

suspend any license, certificate, registration, or authority it has issued to you pursuant to

the dishonored check 10 days after receipt of this certified letter.

This action will invalidate your certificate to practice as a Nurse Aide and cause
your name to be deleted from the nurse aide registry.

Sincerely,

Wayne A. Mullins
Deputy Director for Finance

cc: Virginia Board of Nurse Aide
Certification #1401079982




